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PUBLIC NOTICE 
 
 

The Madbury Planning Board will consider an application for a 

 
 

Site Plan Review 
of 

Carriage Hill Assisted Living Facility 
 
 

under the Ordinances and Regulations of the Town of Madbury on 

 
 

Wednesday, September 6, 2017, at 7:00 pm, 
 

Madbury Town Hall, 13 Town Hall Road, Madbury NH. 
 

 

Berndtson-Nadeau Property Management LLC represented by Sara B. 

Nadeau of 41 Belle Lane, Lee NH 03861 and Jason Berndtson of 123 Dover 

Road, Durham NH 03824 present this application for Tax Map 9, Lot 8 

located at 304-306 Knox Marsh Road. 

 
The applicants propose a change to the existing approved site plan for 
Carriage Hill Assisted Living Facility.  They propose to pave an access road 
that loops around the building but, in accordance with the approved site 
plan, is required to be gravel. 
 
If the application is found complete and meets the standards of the 
regulations, it will be accepted for consideration and a public hearing on the 
matter will follow. 
 
Documents relevant to this application can be viewed at the Town Hall or 
online at www.madburynh.org/pb. 


